25 May 2000

The Secretary,

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small business and 

Education Legislation Committee

S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Sir,

Please find enclosed the submission of Rail Tram and Bus Industry Union to the Committee on the subject of proposed amendments to the Workplace Relations Act (Workplace Relations Amendment Bill 2000).  I would like to place on record again, the desire of this organisation to have the opportunity to address the Committee on the submission in the event that the Committee decides to extend the time available for appearances before it. 

Should you need to contact me about any matter concerning this submission, I may be reached at the above number.








Yours faithfully,








Roger Jowett








National Secretary

